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Hello Phillippa and team, 
 
This is in regards to Gary Williams' application for a new Premises License in 
McCoys Arcade, 22 Fore Street. I recognize that you typically seek to get concerns 
from local parties, but for what its worth, as an arcade neighbour of Camper Coffee, I 
just wanted to take a moment to say that I am in support of their proposed plans and 
have no objections to their license application. In fact, my hope is that the addition of 
their establishment will further the exposure of my own shop and I have no concerns 
over their impacts on my shop's security. 

Thank you for your time and for taking my remarks under consideration. 

All the best, 
Chris Harper 
 
 


